
HB 1129 -- LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCY REPORTING REQUIREMENTS

SPONSOR: Billington

Currently, a peace officer must report to his or her employing law
enforcement agency certain information each time the officer stops
a driver of a motor vehicle. This bill adds a person's immigration
status to the list of information the officer must report.


